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II
The Secretary of State for External Aiffairs ta the Ambassador of the United

States of America in Canada.

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Ottawa, June 12, 1967.
No. E.-2028

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 241 of March 31, 1967 proposing
an Agreement between our two Governments relating ta pre-sunrise operatioxi
of certain standard (AM) radio stations. The terms proposed in your Note are
acceptable to the Government of Canada, and I have the honour to confirm that
your Note and this reply, which is authentic in French and in English, shall
constitute an Agreement between the Government of Canada and the Govern-
ment of the United States of America effective £rom the date of this reply.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL MARTIN
Secretary of State fOl'
Ext ernal Aiffairs

His Excellency W. Walton Butterworth,
Ambassador of the United States of Ainerica,

Ottawa.


